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The City of Dollard-des-Ormeaux celebrates the 
25th edition of International Day 

  
 
Dollard-des-Ormeaux, July 24, 2024 – The City of Dollard-des-Ormeaux is proud to announce the 
25th edition of International Day, an event that unites our community through music, dance, cuisine 
and traditional attire. 
  
Every year, we celebrate the cultural diversity that makes up our beautiful Dollard-des-Ormeaux 
community. To mark the 25th anniversary of this special day, we are returning to the very place 
where the event was first held: Dollard-des-Ormeaux Park. Join us on August 25, from noon to 
4 p.m. for a grand celebration and discover many of the different cultures that make up our 
beautiful community. 
  
For this special edition, we have added an activity zone featuring inflatable games, art activities, 
free play, mosaic creation, sports activities and a rally, in addition to our already familiar event 
activities like dance and music!  
 
The event kicks off with live performances from China, Egypt, Greece, India, Israel, Italy, Jamaica, 
Lebanon, Nigeria, Pakistan, Philippines, Poland and Sri Lanka. After the shows, participants will 
be able to enjoy free snacks, generously prepared and offered by volunteers from the different 
cultural associations. 
 
“International Day is one of our city's most precious events. It reminds us that our cultural diversity 
is a strength that enriches our community. By celebrating together, we build bridges between our 
different cultures and strengthen our commitment to living in harmony. I invite all  
Dollard-des-Ormeaux residents to come celebrate with us and discover the wonders of our varied 
cultural traditions.” - Alex Bottausci, Mayor of Dollard-des-Ormeaux. 
  
Come share, discover and bond in a festive, convivial and community atmosphere! 
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